From: David Perr <

Sent: 13 March 2018 06:50
To: Farrant, Ben

Cc: Planning

Subject: 87 Fitzjohn's Avenue

Dear Ben Farrant,

T am a resident at 85b Fitzjohn’s Avenue and I am writing to object extremely strongly to the planning
application for yet another house adjacent to ours. This is a conservation area. Houses have to be in line and
not obstruct light and view. There has been enormous inconvenience from building works in the last years,
particularly from 79 Fitzjohn’s Avenue, which surprisingly seems to be much higher than surrounding
buildings, and from the building of a house in the garden behind 83 Fitzjohn’s Avenue. We cannot have
another period of disturbance and the house proposed at 87 would be a monstrous intrusion on amenity and
eyesore. [ cannot see how it can possibly even be considered.

T note that the posting of the notice about this application post-dated the date for objection. T am sure this is
an oversight, but I register the fact in case it is claimed that my objection is late.

Yours sincerely,

David Parry

http://www.davidparry.eu/




